

VIRTUAL EMERGENCY

South Asian association of Pediatric Dentistry

Date 1 time 5/17/2010 9:00 PM 1 Meeting called to order by Dr. Virinder Goyal, President, SAAPD Meeting conducted by Dr. Gyanendra Kumar, Secretary, SAAPD Rapporteur- Dr. Vijay Prakash Mathur Venue - Google meeting platform

Dr. Virinder Goyal, President SAAPD called the meeting to order and Dr. Gyanendra Kumar,, , Secretary, SAAPD welcomed the members and special invitees.

Meeting of the Founder members

Sun May 17, 2020 9pm - 10pm India

Standard Time - Kolkata

SAAPD Virtual Office (map)

Joining info Join with Google Meet

meet.google.com/pwf-ycgz-wgn

Calendar

virinderg@gmail.com

- virinderg@gmail.com organizer
- drrahulhegde@gmail.com
- dentist4kids@gmail.com
- vijaymathur7@yahoo.com

- drsumipedo@gmail.com
- drusabdullah@gmail.com
- gyanendrasaroj@gmail.com
- isppdelections@gmail.com
- sonalisaha24@yahoo.co.in
- vijaymathur7@gmail.com
- saumyanavit@gmail.com
- gyanendrasaroj@yahoo.co.in
- tsheringsamdrup@gmail.com
- ckh1719@yahoo.com
- gortshom@gmail.com
- kambalimath@yahoo.com

more details »

REGISTERED UNDER SOCIETIES ACT XXI OF 1860, REG. NO. S-E/2325/DISTT. SOUTH EAST/DELHI/201

Secretariat: Room No 516, Department of Pediatric Dentistry Maulana Azad Institute of Dental Sciences, New Delhi 110002

Email: mail.saapd@gmail.com | www.southasianpediatricdentistry.org | Phone: 9654700978

Meeting of the Founder members

Going (virinderg@gmail.com)? Yes - Maybe - No more options »

Invitation from Google Calendar

You are receiving this email at the account <u>virinderg@gmail.com</u> because you are subscribed for notifications on calendar <u>virinderg@gmail.com</u>.

The agenda of 1st Virtual emergency meeting was circulated.

Postponement of the Colombo Congress

The Current corona pandemic situation was discussed and it was decided to postpone the congress to next year. Dr. . Virinder Goyal briefed the members that we have already spent 6.5 lac Sri Lankan rupees as advance money. It may not be possible to get the money refunded in case we postpone or cancel the event. But the most important concern is safety of our delegates. So it was decided to postpone it to April 2121 or when endemic over

Office Bearers

Keeping in mind the current corona pandemic, It was decided that the current office bearers will continue to function till next GBM.

The meeting ended with a vote of thanks to the members by General Secretary Dr. .

Gyanendra Kumar and was declared by the President, Dr. Virinder Goyal

Dr. Gyanendra

General Secretary

Secretary
South Asian Association
of Pediatric Dentistre